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Extra Newsletter 
Thursday 1st September 2022 

Kia ora tātou  
 

Our Moanataiari School 50th Reunion is nearing 
fast and we invite everyone to join in. 
 

Photos and past information will be on display and 
our classrooms will be open to visitors. 
 

The Friday pōwhiri, and Sunday church service are 
free to attend, and tickets are available online at 
moana.school.nz/reunion for the Friday night 
meet and greet, Saturday morning high tea, and 
the Saturday night Gala dinner. 
 

David Brock, Principal – Tumuaki 
 

Everyone is welcome to attend some or all of the 

events.  You don’t have to have been a past pupil, 

you can just come along and join in the fun. 

If you know of anyone wanting to come along to 

our 50th Reunion please remind them to register on 

line asap. 
 

Friday 23rd September: 

9.45am   Pōwhiri followed by kai.  Open day,  

- 3pm      classroom visits & old fashioned games. 
 

6.00pm   Meet & greet at Grahamstown Bar & 

- 11pm    Diner.  Opportunity to catch up. Nibbles, 

     guest speaker, live music. $30. 
 

Saturday 24th September: 

10.00am  High tea at school.  Classrooms & school 

 - 12pm    grounds open to wander through. $15. 
 

7.00pm    Gala Dinner at the Thames Civic Centre. 

- 12am      Canapes and two-course meal.  Guest 

                   speakers and live band. $110.   Cash 

                   bar available. 
 

Sunday 25th September: 

10.00am  Church service at St Georges Parish. 

 -11am      Ecumenical/interdenominational  

                  memorial service for past and present. 

      Followed by light refreshments. 

 

50th Reunion Powhiri 
 

On Friday 23rd September we are holding a 
Powhiri for the start of our 50th Reunion 
celebrations, beginning at 9.45am for a 10am 
start.  We would very much appreciate a plate of 
food from each school family to go towards the 
kai for this event.  Food can be left at our school 
kitchen on that day from 8.30am. 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 

Please let us know at the office if you would like 
to attend, for catering purposes. 
 
 

            


